
LEROY TOWNSHIP TRUSTEE MEETING 
MINUTES  

 
The Leroy Township Trustees met in a special session on May 15, 2024, at 6 p.m., at the Leroy 

Township Ballfields. 

 

Present were:  Rich VanPelt, Chairman, Heather Shelton, and Jason Rodgers, Trustees. 

Alexandra Brown, Fiscal Officer and Pete Formica with CT Consultants 

 

The trustees and Mr. Formica discussed the pathway project that is being funded by a CBDG 

Grant that Heather Shelton worked very hard to secure for Leroy. We walked through the park 

and made a few adjustments to the proposed drawings and plan. Mr. Formica said that he would 

make the changes and get the bid packet together for us to be able to put out.  

 

Bob Parker will be joining us at the meeting on 5/20 to discuss the Town Hall Ramp project also 

being funded by CBDG funds.  

 

Jason Rodgers said that he will be filing for OPWC funds 2024, for Phase II Callow Rd.  

 

 

Next meeting is Monday, May 20th at 6 p.m., townhall. 

 

Rich VanPelt made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by Jason Rodgers, all were in favor. 

 

 

___________________________    ________________________ 

Richard VanPelt, Chairman     Alexandra C Brown, 

        Fiscal Officer 

 


